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Raising the Flag at U.S. Embassy Kyiv
Resuming operations at the U.S. Embassy

Kyiv, Ukraine, 18.05.2022, 18:38 Time

USPA NEWS - Three months ago, we lowered our flag over the U.S. Embassy in Kyiv, Ukraine, just days before Russian forces
streamed across Ukraine’s border to carry out President Putin’s unprovoked, unjustified war of choice. When we suspended
operations at the embassy, we made the point clear: while we would relocate U.S. embassy personnel for their safety and security, this
would in no way prevent our engagement with, and support for, the Ukrainian people, government, and civil society as well as our
allies and partners. We underscored our commitment to Ukraine’s sovereignty and territorial integrity, pledged to continue our
assistance, and started working toward the day we could return to Kyiv.

Now, that day has come. Today we are officially resuming operations at the U.S. Embassy in Kyiv. The Ukrainian people, with our
security assistance, have defended their homeland in the face of Russia’s unconscionable invasion, and, as a result, the Stars and
Stripes are flying over the Embassy once again. We stand proudly with, and continue to support, the government and people of
Ukraine as they defend their country from the Kremlin’s brutal war of aggression.

As we take this momentous step, we have put forward additional measures to increase the safety of our colleagues who are returning
to Kyiv and have enhanced our security measures and protocols.

We are committed to confronting the challenges ahead. The war rages on. Russia’s forces inflict death and destruction on Ukrainian
soil every day. Millions of Ukrainians are displaced from their homes and mourn the loss of their loved ones. With strength of purpose,
we reaffirm our commitment to the people and government of Ukraine, and we look forward to carrying out our mission from the U.S.
Embassy in Kyiv.

The preceding was a statement made today by Antony J. Blinken, US Secretary of State.

Thank you for reading my article. These are merely my thoughts and insights based on the facts. I use only verified sources. No fake
news here. I write about a variety of subjects, mainly things I want to research and know more about. You can check out my website –
Small Village Life at smallvillagelife.com, where I share useful articles and news.

Wendy writes for the United States Press Agency and is a former columnist with the Fulton County Expositor, Wauseon, Ohio.

Source: US Department of State press release May 18, 2022
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